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Wright Memorial Hospital's Jamesport clinic will be closed on Friday's, effective on June 22nd,
because of Nurse Practitioner Paula Gimson seeing patients on Friday's at the Wright Memorial
Physicians Group Building in Trenton. 
The new hours for the Jamesport clinic (effective starting on Monday, June 18th), will be Monday
through THURSDAY from 8:30 until 4:30.

The clinic is located at 301 2nd Street.  Appointments can be made by contacting the clinic in
Jamesport.
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